
Launch of Cambodia Chapter of the GSID Alumni Association on 12 Feb. 2024 

Posted on 2024 年 2 月 6 日 by alumni  

 

We are happy to celebrate the launch of our Cambodia Chapter. We sincerely appreciate all alumni of the country and persons who work for 
it. 

The memorial event will be on 10 Feb. 2024 by face to face and online. For the details, please check the flyer. 

https://www4.gsid.nagoya-u.ac.jp/_wp/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/20240128_Cambodian-Chapter.pdf 
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